To Whom it may concern, we are proposing to add 24ea 2 3/8” diameter steel poles across the
easement area approx. 50" from E. Princeton Dr. The bollards will be spaced 18” apart to allow for
people to travel through while stopping the shopping carts as the carts have become a weekly service
item for removal on the east side of our community where there is currently an existing similar
passthrough. Due to our location the homeless individuals set up camp in the native creek space and
utilize the easement area on the southwest side to bring their shopping carts through the community
however, when they reach the east side area they unload their carts and leave them there where we
must pick them up and dispose of them on a weekly bases. The proposed bollards will be cemented into

the ground approx. 2" with a minimum of 80Ibs of concrete and will be approx. 4’ out of the ground with
caps as necessary.




